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2020 Fall Semester Information 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Since the spread of COVID-19 and the lockdown placed on our community, The 
Korean School of NJ moved our classes from in-person to remote online classrooms 
and we have successfully just concluded our Spring semester. 
 
Looking ahead to the Fall semester, we will have to closely observe the pandemic 
situation before making a decision whether to move back to in-person classes or 
remain remote online classes. Our top priority in making any further decisions will put 
the safety of our students and faculty first. 
 
For now, the school will begin registration as remote online classes for the Fall 
semester. It is a difficult time for many people right now, so we have set up a 
discounted tuition cost for the remote online classes in hopes that it will help students 
continue their Korean language studies.  
 
Our Spring semester had a student attendance rate that exceeded 90% in online 
classes and we deeply appreciate everyone’s support and enthusiasm during these 
trying times. 
 
The Korean School of 

New Jersey Start Date First Registration 
Deadline  

Second Registration 
Deadline​  

Friday Class  September 11, 2020 
June 30, 2020 August 15, 2020  

Saturday Class September 12, 2020  

*After the first registration deadline, only classes with availability will accept students 
from the second registration deadline 
 
Tuition Information 
 
 Type of Class  First Child Second Child  Third Child + 

Online Class Tuition $ 250 $ 450  $ 580 
In-Person Class Tuition $ 350 $ 640 $ 830 
*2020 Spring Semester credit can be used for the 2020 Fall Semester tuition.  
For example, first child’s tuition $250 -50 (2020 Spring semester credit) = $ 200 (Fall 
semester tuition) 
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● Please indicate Friday or Saturday on the upper left of the registration 

form and write your registration number.  
 

● Please request your unique registration number from your homeroom 
teacher.  
 

● Students who have credit for the spring semester of 2019 can subtract said 
amount from the Fall tuition cost and send it by check. 
 

● New students or students without a credit discount can register online at 
www.koreanschoolnj.com​ ​for the 2020 Fall Semester 
 

● Registration by mail address  
 ​P.O. Box 737 Tenafly, NJ 07670 
 

● Checks should be made payable to  
The Korean School of NJ  
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